
WESTERN ROAD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Southover High Street 
Lewes 
East Sussex BN7 1JB 
 
Telephone: 01273 473013 
Fax: 01273 470233 
 
Email: office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 
www: http://www.westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
 
Headteacher: Irèna Wooler 
head@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
 
Deputy Headteacher: Rea Hamilton 
reahamilton@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, 6th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Miss Doone will be running Choir Club this year for Years 3 to 6 on Tuesdays from 3.15pm to 4.15pm.  The 
club will take place in the Year 4 classroom each week. 
 
Choir Club aims to promote singing skills such as harmonising, to develop confidence through performances 
and to allow the children to work as part of a team.  The children will be singing a range of modern and 
classic songs as chosen by Miss Doone and through suggestions from the children themselves. 
 
Please note, due to the popularity of the club, we are limiting numbers to 30 children.  Places will be 
allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis for Terms 1 and 2 with a waiting list if necessary. 
 
Please return the slip below if you would like your child to attend Choir Club. The first session for the club 
will begin on Tuesday, 14th September.  Please ensure your child has a drink and snack for the beginning of 
the club.  Children should be collected at 4.15pm from the black gate. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lily Doone 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
Music Subject Leader 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………… Year Group 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Choir Club commencing on Tuesday, 14th September, 3.15pm – 
4.15pm. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please delete as appropriate* 
*My child will walk home after Choir Club 
*My child will be collected by …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency Contact Details: 
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